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Washington Public Power Supply
P. O.-Box 968
3000 George Washington WAy-

Richland, Washington ;99352-
< ,

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen
Manager of Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Thank you for 'your letter dated March 27, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which we brought to your. attention in our
letter dated February 22, 1984. Your corrective actions will be verified
during a. future inspection.,

Your cooperation with.us is appreciated.
,

-

Sincerely,
,

-

Si he$

^
' ,T. W. Bishop, Director

Division of Reactor Safety> '
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